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ITEM 1.01  ENTRY INTO A MATERIAL DEFINITIVE AGREEMENT.

On September 21, 2005, Brightpoint, Inc. (the "Registrant") entered into a
written employment agreement ("Employment Agreement") with Anthony W. Boor, the
Registrant's Senior Vice President and Chief Financial Officer for Brightpoint
Americas and the Registrant's acting Chief Financial Officer and Treasurer. The
Employment Agreement, which is effective as of July 1, 2005 (the "Effective
Date"), provides that Mr. Boor will receive a base salary of $200,000 per annum
and is eligible for a discretionary bonus in accordance with the Registrant's
bonus programs then in effect, consistent with his previously disclosed "at
will" employment arrangement. The Employment Agreement provides for an initial
term of one year that automatically renews unless the Registrant gives Mr. Boor
written notice at least 30 days prior to an anniversary of the Effective Date.
The Employment Agreement further provides that if Mr. Boor's employment is
terminated by the Registrant other than for Cause (as defined in the Employment
Agreement), or because of Mr. Boor's death or disability, and Mr. Boor executes
a separation agreement and release of claims prepared by the Registrant, then
Mr. Boor has the right to receive, in addition to any accrued salary then owed
to him, an amount equal to twelve times his monthly base salary on the date of
termination. The Employment Agreement also contains non-competition and
confidentiality provisions. This description of the Employment Agreement is
qualified in its entirety by reference to the Employment Agreement, a copy of
which is annexed hereto as Exhibit 10.1 and is incorporated herein by reference.

ITEM 9.01 FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS

(c)      Exhibits

         10.1     Employment Agreement between Brightpoint, Inc. and Anthony W.
                  Boor, effective as of July 1, 2005.

                                   SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
Registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned thereunto duly authorized.

                                      BRIGHTPOINT, Inc.
                                      (Registrant)

                                      By: /s/ Steven E. Fivel
                                         ------------------------------
                                          Steven E. Fivel
                                          Executive Vice President and 
                                          General Counsel

Date:  September 27, 2005
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